
	

	

CRG RACING TEAM  
  
AUTOEUROPEO WILL RUN A TEAM IN MINI KART WITH CRG 
 

For the 2019 season, it is strengthened the partnership between CRG  
and the Piedmont team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The collaboration between Massimo Bosetto’s Autoeuropeo Motorsport and CRG, started 
this year with the participation to the national and international X30 trophies, will expand in 
2019 including a program dedicated to the Mini.  
 
The youth sector will be coordinated by Nicola Rosso, a very experienced technician in 
international karting and in the youth classes. The collaboration between Autoeuropeo and CRG 
will be very close on the Mini program from the technical point of view and the goal will be 
becoming a benchmark in this strategic class.  
 
The program for the Mini category will include all the main WSK events and the Italian 
Championship, as well as the Iame X30 championships. The Autoeuropeo activity in the youth 
sector will also include the OK Junior, continuing the program in the X30 categories.  
 
For further information on the Autoeuropeo Motorsport programs, you can contact the team 
at: autoeuropeomotorsport@gmail.com - 339 232 2506 
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In the picture: from left, Massimo Bosetto and Nicola Rosso.  
 
	


